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Hermann Behrens <behrens1402@gmail.com>

Thursday, November 12, 2020 9:51 AM

Conklin, Mike

Larkin, Elizabeth; Candice Behrens

Continuance of the hearing for 12 November 2020 - 220 Nod Hill Rd Wilton

Dear Mike, as discussed, we hereby request a continuance of the hearing scheduled for this evening to 10 December
2020 to allow us to review the comments submitted by other parties including the Conservation Commission and SNEW.
We will respond to the comments and review our proposed plan submitted to the commission and submit the same

ahead of the 10 December hearing.

| appreciate your confirmation of the acceptance of this request.

Regards,
Hermann Behrens
+1 917 331 3499
Linkedin



